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#2—The months away from school can result in a LARGE LOSS of knowledge in reading, math, science, and 

other core subject matter.    Students in upcoming grades 1-4 (for the 2024-25 school year) can login through 

the CLEVER portal on www.aeslibrary.com and keep up their reading, language, and math practice all 

summer between May 28th-July 31st (remember… your student’s school                                           Google login 

information is written on the front page of his/her current  school planner).                                                                               

 #3— All students who meet this 20-book reading challenge ( OR15 BOOKS IF AT LEAST 3 OF THEM  ARE 

CHAPTER BOOKS 70 or more pages) in upcoming grades 1-4 will qualify for a  SUPER-FUN REWARD!!!                                       

The reward will take place during the school day in the 2024-2025 school year                                                                         

(will be in October or November), and will be FREE for all qualifying grade 1-4 students.

In order to qualify, students must be entering grades 1-4 (2023-24 school year) and MUST submit their                 

SUMMER READING PROGRAM reading log from a public library to Mrs. Ginn upon returning to school in August 

(HANDWRITTEN PARENT LOGS/NOTES WILL NOT QUALIFY) .  Any reading done in the  MyON  

program must be done between  May 28th and June 30th (the data cutoff time is earlier this year) !                                           

Mrs. Ginn will run reports for reading practice through M yON to determine eligibility.                                                                                                                         
*Any students entering kindergarten who meet the summer reading challenge will receive some                             

cool prizes, but are not eligible for the reward day activity.

For more detailed information about local summer reading programs or for access to the 

CLEVER portal, please visit                        

 www.aeslibrary.com !


